
 
 
 

 

Dear Student: 

 

I would like to thank you for your interest in attending the Winter 2015 My Campus. The main 

purpose for this event is to expose minority high school students to the health professions in hopes that it 

will increase the representation of minorities in the field. These events are particularly unique because not 

only do you have the opportunity to engage in activities that will make you more familiar with the health 

professions offered at Loma Linda University, but you will also have the opportunity to personally engage 

in one-on-one interaction with Loma Linda University students.  

On February 28, 2016 My Campus will be held at Loma Linda University Drayson Center (25040 

Stewart Street, Loma Linda, CA 92354) from 12:30pm-6:30pm. Students accepted to participate in the 

event will have the opportunity to engage in activities that will increase their knowledge of Behavioral 

Health, Pharmacy and Nursing. High school students will also engage with Loma Linda University 

students and have the opportunity to ask about their personal experience in college/graduate school 

through speed mentoring and a dinner mixer. 

In order for students to be accepted: 

• Applications must be received by February 12th (end of day). Space is limited to 60 students, we 
strongly advise applicants to submit a strong application early. 

• Applications can be e-mailed to LLUpipelines@llu.edu or faxed to (909) 558-7145. 
• Applications received after February 12th (end of day) will NOT be accepted. 
• The Loma Linda University waiver and release form must be signed by a parent or guardian for 

students to participate in the event. 
• The dress for this event is business casual with comfortable shoes! You will be walking a lot! No 

jeans. No t-shirts. 
 

If you have and questions about the event, please contact Keshia Sanders.  

 

We look forward to your participation! 

 

Sincerely, 

Keshia M. Sanders M.A. PhD (c) 
My Campus Coordinator  
Community Academic Partners in Service (LLU) 
(909) 651-5011 
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